



Dear parents,

DEUTSCHE VERSION AUF DER RÜCKSFITE

Familienzentrum Flüügepilz and Familienclub Erlenbach send a warm welcome to your newborn child. No matter if this is your first child or if you are an experienced parent already, this newborn certainly means a lot of changes to you and your family.

Familienzentrum Flüügepilz is a point of contact for issues of families and their children at the age of 0 – 4 years. We would like to reach out to you in partnership in your new family situation.

Perhaps you may want to take advantage of our "Mütter- / Väterberatung" (advice for new mothers / fathers) during the first months, to check your newborn's weight or to find answers about your child's nutrition or sleep.

You may want to get to know other families with children the same age. Our family café on Tuesday mornings and Thursday mornings and afternoons is the place for families to meet, share and play together. If you have any questions in family matters, come to the café. We will find answers for you.

During the opening hours you can meet and interview the management of the *Familienzentrum*. Of course, you can also arrange an appointment, to receive answers to your questions.

Our website www.flüügepilz.ch provides detailed information, but only in German. However, we happily explain and translate everything you would like to know. Feel free to contact us anytime by e-mail, phone - or why not come by?

Familienzentrum Flüügepilz is funded by the local authority and run by Familienclub Erlenbach. Members of Familienclub Erlenbach benefit from exclusive events and special fees for play groups and other chargeable services or events. For more information and membership please contact us or check the website www.familienclub-erlenbach.ch.

We are looking forward to welcoming you at the Familienzentrum Flüügepilz!

Warm regards,

Kerstin Lee, Management Flüügepilz

Maria Brunner, President Familienclub